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Crane Rollover Injures One

Few details are confirmed, as the investigation continues, following a Brown Couny rollover
accident involving a crane this morning.

Initial reports indicate it happened around 8:30, on Goldfinch Road, leaving the driver with
unspecified injuries.

The Brown County Sheriff's Department confirms the accident, and that one person was injured, but
is not yet able to provide other information, including the name of the victim, who was transported
to the Hiawatha Community Hospital.

The cause of the rollover, and exactly what task it was performing when the accident happened,
remain unknown as the investigation moves forward.



